
GOOSE CREEK RECREATION 

COMMISSION MEETING 

July 11, 2016 

 

Present 

 Commission: Chairman Jerry Glass, Nancy Trevino, Bobby Mason, and 
Milton Terre 

 Staff: Director Gary Stuber  

 Guests: Mayor Michael Heitzler 

Call to Order 

The meeting was called to order at 6:04 pm by Chairman Jerry Glass. 

Public Comments 

No public comments were made in this meeting. 

Minutes 

Mr. Terre made a motion to approve the minutes of June 13th; seconded by Mrs. 
Trevino; all in favor. 

Financial Reports 

Mrs. Trevino made a motion to approve the financial reports as submitted for 

June 2016; motion was seconded by Mr. Terre, all in favor.  The Director, Gary 

Stuber, stated that as of July 11, 2016 there is $685,000.00 in our account. 

Project Status Report 

Mrs. Trevino again inquired about the reality of building a skate park. 

Mr. Stuber informed the Commission regarding the progress of the Boulder Bluff 
Park.  At a second neighborhood meeting, the residents of the area were 
introduced to 3 conceptual drawings to determine their likes and dislikes. 

The Director is still working on liability insurance. 



New Business 

The City Meet is this weekend (July 15-17, 2016). 

The 4th of July was a huge success. 

Mrs. Jennifer Condon has been recommended to serve on the Commission to take 
Kevin Condon’s position.  Her information is now being sent to the Governor’s 
office for appointment. 

Adjournment 

Mr. Terre made a motion to close the meeting at 6:55pm; the motion was 
seconded by Mr. Mason, all in favor. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting is August 8th, 2016 at 6 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


